
October 13, 2016 

 

Notice of Revisions to the Prices of Professional-Use Wheat Flour 
 

Nippon Flour Mills Co., Ltd. (President & COO: Masayuki Kondo; Head office: Chiyoda-ku, 

Tokyo) announces that in connection with a cut in the government sales prices of five types of 

imported wheat by 7.9% on average that was made on Saturday, October 1, 2016, it informed 

distributors today of the price revisions for its professional-use wheat flour products. 

 

The details of the price revisions are as follows: 

 

1. Amount of price revisions 

 

■ Hard flour for professional use Down   95 yen/25 kg 

■ Medium and soft flour for professional use Down  125 yen/25 kg 

■ Domestic wheat 100% flour for professional use  No revision 

  

Note) The revised prices above do not include consumption tax. 

 

2. Time at which price revisions are implemented 

   

  For wheat flour products to be shipped from Tuesday, January 10, 2017 

 

 

 

 


